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Media Release 
 

Date:   01/13/2020 
 
Re:   Julie Marie Davis Captured  
 
Contact:  Brandon Fowler – PIO / Emergency Manager 
  bfowler@co.klamath.or.us 

 
On Monday January 13, 2020 at approximately 3pm Julie Marie Davis, who was being sought as a 
person of interest in the murder investigation of Pedro Padilla Jr, was taken into custody by members 
of Klamath County’s Major Crime Team in the 6000 block of Shasta Way in Klamath Falls.  Davis was 
taken into custody without incident and is being lodged at Klamath County Jail. 
 

 
Julie Marie Davis 
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